BENNETT TOWN CAUCUS
JANUARY 9, 2023
7 PM
Notices for the caucus were posted at the Town Hall, Recycle Center, and the town website on December 19, 2022.
 
Chairman, Barry Carlson called the caucus to order at 7 PM.
 
Barry Carlson called for nominations for someone to chair the town caucus.  Wes nominated Ron Johnson, seconded by Tim Haskins.
 
Ron called for two residents to act as tellers to canvas the vote for each office if necessary.  Jay Burfield and Morgan Fowler offered to count ballots if needed.
 
Town Chair:
Mike Karras nominated Brett Hunter for Town Chair, seconded by Rachel Robbins
Tim Haskins nominated Barry Carlson for Town Chair, seconded by Wes Koehler
Ron Johnson called three times for any more nominations and then closed the nominations for Chair.
 
Town Supervisors:
Barry Carlson nominated Tim Haskins for Town Supervisor, seconded by Wes Koehler
Tim Haskins nominated Wes Koehler for Town Supervisor, seconded by Mike Karras
Ron Johnson called three times for any more nominations and then closed the nominations for Supervisor.
 
Town Clerk:
Wes Koehler nominated Tammy Johnson for Town Clerk, seconded by Morgan Fowler
Ron Johnson called three times for any more nominations and then closed the nominations for Clerk.
 
Town Treasurer:
Wes Koehler nominated Stephanie Lintula for Town Treasurer, seconded by Jay Burfield
Ron Johnson called three times for any more nominations and then closed the nominations for Treasurer.
 
Town Constable:
Tom Burfield nominated Jay Burfield for Town Constable, seconded by Melissa Hunter
Ron Johnson called three times for any more nominations and then closed the nominations for Constable.
 
There being no further business, Sue Ahlberg moved to close the Town Caucus, seconded by Alec Fowler.  Motion Carried.
 
All nominations will be on the ballot on April 4, 2023.  The clerk had Stephanie Lintula draw names in the front of a witness, for ballot order for Town Chair and Town Supervisors.  Brett Hunter will be first and Barry Carlson second on the ballot for Town Chair, Tim Haskins will be first and Wes Koehler second on the ballot for Town Supervisor.
 
Respectfully submitted,
Tamara Johnson, Clerk

